
Faculty Senate Minutes 

March 26, 2024 

 

 The regular business meeting of the Faculty Senate was held on Tuesday, March 26, 2024 at 

3:30 pm in Holloway Hall 119. The Senate President was in the chair and the Secretary was present. The 

minutes of the last meeting were approved. 

 

 Provost Laurie Couch made announcements. 

 The Senate President made announcements. 

 

The minutes of the March 5 and March 12 meetings were approved as written. 

 

The motion on SU In courses written by Senator Perret was not formally made during the meeting. 

 

A MOTION proposed by Senator Ragan to discuss how to promote faculty participation in shared 

governance PASSED. 

 

Resolved, that the Faculty Senate discuss, in chambers, promoting participation in shared 

governance, particularly on Senate Committees. 

 

A MOTION proposed by Senator Diriker to form a working group to investigate how to increase 

participation in shared governance PASSED. 

 

Resolved, that the Faculty Senate appoint a working group to propose potential solutions to the 

problem of limited participation in shared governance, particularly on Senate Committees. At 

least 1 Faculty representative, preferably a Senator, from each Unit shall be on the working 

group. The working group shall submit its report to the Faculty Senate by the second Senate 

meeting of April 2025. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 4:32 pm 

 

David Keifer, Secretary 

Written 03/27/2024 

 

Approved April 9, 2024. 

 


